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My family and I love going to Victoria Park for birthdays and special occasions. Its park of our family 
story and this amazing green space belongs in the public domain as a reservoir of life and as the 
lungs of our city.   To demolish this important space after so many years of protection dishonours 
those who've gone before us.  Furthermore, the gaul that so many laws and acts would be 
overridden to achieve the stated goal of building another stadium does not honour the intent and 
spirit of those laws and acts. Why make laws like these at all if they will be overridden at the whim of 
the government of the day?!   What I Am Asking the Committee to do:  I respectfully ask that your 
report to Parliament recommend that:  1. Victoria Park / Barrambin be removed from Schedule 1 
(Authority Venues);  2. The cultural heritage override provisions be withdrawn;  3. Olympic 
developments be subject to existing Queensland laws like all other developments;  4. The Victoria 
Park Master Plan be upheld as a reflection of the community's vision for the park.  Thank you for 
taking the time to read my submission.   This park land has a special place in my family's life and I 
hope you can help preserve the amazing space that is Victoria Park for generations to 
come.  Sincerely,  Matt Muirhead 
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